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Please accept this email as my profound objection to the local 
plan. 

I believe the plan is detrimental to Warrington and do not 
support it.  I consider that the plan is not sound for the following 
reasons: 

I do not believe that the special circumstances required to 
release the greenbelt have been demonstrated.   The 
green spaces around Warrington considerably improve 
our quality of life, and to build on the greenbelt will have a 
permanent detrimental impact - increased traffic, 
pollution, congestion, exhausted infrastructure.

The greenbelt around Warrington should be protected 
and building on brownfield sites in the town centre and 
around (such as the Fiddlers Ferry site) must come first. 
Fiddlers ferry has announced its closure, this will free up 
a massive brownfield site.   Developers should not be 
able to maximise profits by cherry picking greenbelt sites. 

I do not think the housing targets are realistic or that we 
have to comply with central targets, in fact the 
government has confirmed that they are to be decided 
locally. Forecast numbers in the peak building years 
greatly exceed historical figures and are unrealistic. They 
should also use a more recent starting point than 2014.

20 years is too long to set the plan for as it only needs to 
be  over 15 years.  This would reduce the need to destroy 
the greenbelt to build houses.

The growth forecasts are too optimistic. Economic 
uncertainty implies that the forecasts should be 
downgraded this would impact the requirement for new 
houses. 

Commercial growth on the back of  logistics and 
distribution is short sighted as exponential growth in 
automation means that in the long term the job created 
won't be sustained.  The town will be concreted over but 
the additional employment won't be worth it.  These 
businesses work 24:7 and will create additional 
congestion on our roads on top of gobbling up the green 
spaces.

The developers are targeting South Warrington because 
of the higher house prices and low cost to build on green 
fields.  This won't deliver housing for low-paid workers at 






